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STATE OF NEVADA
Department of Conservation & Natural Resources 
DIVISION OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

Brian Sandoval, Governor 
Leo M. Drozdoff, RE., Director 
Colleen Cripps, Ph.D., Administrator

March 10, 2011

Mr. Jonathan E. Kidwell 
Kirkland & Ellis LLP 
655 Fifteenth Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005

RE: Underground Injection Control Permit UNEV94218
Tronox Henderson Facility, 560 West Lake Mead Drive, Henderson, Nevada

Dear Mr. Kidwell:

The Bureau of Water Pollution Control has reviewed the UIC Permit Transfer Request dated February 11, 
2011, and received February 14, 2011. It was noted that the Notice to Transfer Injection Permit was a 
copy without original signatures. All legal documents are required to be received in hard copy form with 
original signatures. Please resubmit UIC Form U250 with original signatures.

Two other items I’d like to address are:
1. Years ago, the UIC permit was changed from NEV94218 to UNEV94218, please notify all 

individuals that will be working with the permit in the future to use this permit number 
(UNEV94218) and not the old one, it could cause processing issues and delay important requests.

2. Please indicate the mailing address for the annual fee invoice. The state fiscal year 2012 annual 
fee of $1,500 will be due July 1, 2011.

As soon as I receive the above document, I will process the transfer to the February 14th effective date. If 
you have any questions regarding the permit, please contact me at (775) 687-9428 or via email 
rland@ndep.nv.gov.

Sincerely,

Russ Land
Underground Injection Control Program 
Bureau of Water Pollution Control

cc: Jon Palm Ph.D. P.E., Chief Bureau of Water Pollution Control, (via email)
William Knight, Supervisor Bureau of Corrective Actions, NDEP Las Vegas (via email) 
Shannon Harbour, Bureau of Corrective Action (via email)
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